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September 10, 2025 

 

 

 

Re: Invitation to bid –Sault Tribe Facilities Generator Maintenance Project #25-125 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians Purchasing Department is 

accepting sealed proposal for Generator Maintenance Service. To request bid 

package please email mlehre@saulttribe.net. 

 

Description:  

The Sault Tribe of Chippewa Indians Facilities Management Department is seeking 

a qualified contractor to provide comprehensive generator maintenance service for 

standby generators located throughout the Upper Peninsula of Michigan.   

 

Feel free to contact me at mlehre@saulttribe.net with any questions and/or 

concerns you may have. 

 
  

 

SEALED BIDS will be due on October 3, 2025 @ 3:00 PM. 

 

****NO BIDS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE AND TIME**** 

 

 

Native American and/or Tribal Preference will apply. If your company is 

claiming preference, please provide supporting documentation (such as Articles of 

Incorporation and/or Joint Venture or Partnership agreements) that demonstrate 

ownership by a Native American individual or Sault Tribe member. 

 

The Sault Tribe of Chippewa Indians (STCI) reserves the right to reject any and 

all bids and to waive informalities in the bids received, whenever such rejection or 

waiver is deemed in the best interest of the STCI.      
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